
Summer Outing, 20th August 2014 

 

ome 40 members had an enjoyable 
day out for our Annual Outing. This 
year the weather was kind (for the 

morning at least). 

 Traffic problems on the way delayed 
our stay in Sheringham but there was still 
time to look around before the journey to 
Holt in our reserved carriage on the North 
Norfolk Railway (the Poppy Line). We 
enjoyed the journey on this heritage route 
which cuts through the countryside to the 
east of Weybourne with views of its 
windmill, and passes through the well 
preserved country station. 

The coach picked us up again at Holt and took us into this historic town. Armed with our 
town guides we enjoyed the atmosphere whilst visiting the varied shops and cafes. 
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